
 
 

 
Zachary Taylor Parkway Association 

MINUTES 
Association Board of Directors Meeting 

August 11, 2021 

 
Present       Absent 
Randy DeCuir, Avoyelles     Ronald Jett, East Feliciana 
J.R. Rouchon, East Feliciana    Louis Hebert, Pointe Coupee 
A.P. Guillory, Rapides     Russell Wilson, Rapides 
Ron Roe, Rapides     Les Cantrell 
Ryan Seal, Washington   
Melvin Harvey, West Feliciana 
 
 
 
Melvin Harvey called the Zachary Taylor Parkway Association Board Meeting to order at 12:17 PM.  
 
Roll call was led by Mr. Harvey.  A quorum was not recognized.  The board proceeded with regular 
business and would ratify all motions at a future meeting with a quorum present.  
 
Mr. Harvey asked the board to review the minutes from January 13, 2021, located in the meeting 
packet. Mr. Harvey made a motion to approve the January 13, 2021, minutes. A.P. Guillory seconded the 
motion. The motion passed unanimously.  
 
Mr. Harvey reviewed the financial report for 2021 year-to-date. He reported that the total revenue was 
$6,250.00 with $9,548.00 in total expenses leaving an excess of expenses over revenue in the amount of 
$3,298.00.  
 
Mr. Harvey gave the membership report update. He encouraged the board to continue to pursue dues 
collections and to send any prospective members to the management team for outreach and follow-up.  
 
Mr. Harvey mentioned that he reached out to Louisiana Representative Darryl Adams, District 62, 
Jackson. He reported that Mr. Adams will support efforts to secure funding for the Zachary Taylor 
Parkway. Mr. Harvey reminded all members to reach out to their legislators.  
  
David Floyd, Director of Tourism, West Feliciana Parish Tourist Commission, gave a presentation to the 

board about the significance of world renowned naturalist and artist John James Audubon, to the area.   

J.R. Rouchon motioned to adjourn the meeting. Mr. Guillory seconded the motion. Mr. Harvey 

adjourned the meeting at 12:22 PM.   


